
Dear Parents, 

 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum!  Insha’Allah this letter reaches you in good health and spirits. This 
letter is being sent so to inform you of some of the details for graduation.  

We really need your support in making graduation special for our kindergarteners. In 
order for this to happen, we are kindly requesting a few items from you.  

The first request is a financial one. We would like each child to bring in $25.00 so to 
cover the cost of decorations and food in order to make the environment as festive as 
possible for the kindergarteners. Our second request relates to our children’s attire. We 
ask our handsome boys wear black dress pants, a white button-down dress shirt (this 
should be tucked into their pants), a black tie and finally black dress shoes. For our 
beautiful girls, we would like them to wear pink dresses, white stockings with white dress 
shoes. Thirdly, if you could provide a baby photo of your child, it will make our 
slideshow for kindergarten that much more meaningful.  

Lastly, we ask for your patience regarding the date for graduation. It may be rescheduled 
from May 16th to an earlier date in May as it pertains to medical matters in the hands of 
Allah SWT. Due to this, we ask you to be prepared for the kindergartners special day as 
soon as possible by bringing in 25$ to cover graduation expenses, arranging their dress 
clothes, bringing in their baby photos and having patience in regards to the date for 
graduation.  

Insha’Allah, we pray these requests will be easy to fulfill by you. Thank you again for all 
you do to prepare the kindergarteners for school every day. We look forward to hosting 
a colorful graduation that our children will hold dear to their hearts for their lifetime, 
Insha’Allah.  

Very Sincerely, 

Mrs. Madiha 


